
 
Please vote no on HB4135.  None of us is assured good health, or the ability to communicate our wishes 
if we become ill.  If you should happen to have a stroke, and be unable to communicate, you would most 
certainly oppose HB4135.  You would not want to suffer the horrible misery of intense thirst or hunger for 
an extended time.  Please consider all 
those who are unable to make their wishes known. 
 
Elizabeth Black 
Salem, OR  97301 

 


